Dear Honorable Mayor and the Corvallis City Council,
My name is <u>Sophic Fisher</u> and I am a <u>stulint</u> at Crescent Valley High School and a member of the <u>SEA club</u> .
I support the <i>Corvallis Climate Recovery Ordinance</i> as proposed by the Oregon Sierra Club and Our Children's Trust. As a millennial, I understand that failure to act now to stem climate change could affect the planet that we leave for my generation and future generations. We need local government leaders to support meaningful laws that spur climate action. Now is the time to take action.
This is why taking action to combat climate change today is important to me:
to me because I want all the natural
wonders of the Earth to be around
along time.
Please support the Corvallis Climate Recovery Ordinance so Corvallis can stand as a national and international leader for climate action and intergenerational rights.
Thank you for your service to the City of Corvallis.
Sincerely,
Sophie Fisher